
To protect our oceans, bays, rivers, beaches and wildlife, we 
will be serving straws by request only. 

Plastic straws are one of the most common items found 
littering our waterways, causing harm to wildlife and the 
natural environment. 

We proudly partner with the Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
in support of the Skip The Straw initiative. 


